	PDA/HANDHELD DEVICES - TO VIEW WITH GRAPHICS CLICK HERE
[image: image1]

	Tuesday, August 9, 2011
20110809-1

In this Issue:
· Los Angeles City Council Approves Memorandum of Understanding on Proposed Football Stadium 
Los Angeles City Council Approves Memorandum of Understanding on Proposed Football Stadium 

Today, the Los Angeles City Council approved a Memorandum of Understanding with Anschutz Entertainment Group (AEG) to build a new football stadium, new convention hall space and two parking garages adjacent to Staples Center. Metro staff is continuing to coordinate with the City of Los Angeles and the stadium sponsors in the evaluation of the proposed project. We will continue to keep you informed as this analysis moves forward.


	

	








